Dec 9, 2021
Teton City Building

[bookmark: _GoBack]Teton City Council Joint meeting with Newdale, December 9, 2021. Meeting called to order at 6:00pm.  Council in attendance, Scott Rinehart, Ron Overson, Mike Burt, Sonnie Haws and Newdale Council Dal Schwendiman, Chad Stevens, Raymonda Furness and Susan Lott.
Dave Thompson is here to report on fiber grants for the City’s.
Dal commented it’d be nice to have. 
Dave some things to think about is does the City want to fund it or would we like someone else to fund it.  The more services more likely to get the grants. There are Infrastructure growth, security funding and broadband infrastructure.  
Mike asked why not let the fiber companies come themselves. Dave stated that Blackfoot is in town but will evidently, they will. If you only have one company, there is no competition. If you have 5 or 6 companies, you get better service and prices.
Dave stated the council need to decide if we want to do it or not. Then do we want to do this on our own or together. Sugar will work with us as long as it benefits everyone. Dave stated that we need to over engineer it so its easy to upgrade later. Council would like it to be engineered to the homeowner’s home. 
Rough ideas of engineer cost. Anywhere from $100,000 to $20,000
Mike stated that he would like to put a survey out to the residents and see what they want to do. Council is going to wait until the survey comes back and then relook at the fiber.

Meeting Adjourned
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